
 

 

Attendance Matters  

On time, every time.  

 

93% 

 

We need to improve our 

attendance – let’s get up to 

97% 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop everything for 10 
minutes and read with your 

child every day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Talk to us if you have any 

worries or concerns.  
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Remembrance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children across the school took part in 

Remembrance last week and produced 

some artwork reflecting on this theme. We 

also raised over £100 for the Royal British 

Legion. Thanks for your support.  

 

Children in Need 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snack & packed lunches 

If pupils bring a snack to school for breaktime, please remember 

that this should be  fruit and/or vegetables. All pupils in EYFS & 

KS1 are provided with fresh fruit/vegetables such as carrots, 

apples, bananas every day. 

 

Children’s packed lunches can include a cake or biscuit, but 

please avoid sweets, chocolate or confectionary such as mars 

bars, milky ways etc.  

Fantastic fundraising last 

week for Children in Need!  

Thanks to everyone’s 

support, we raised just 

under £250! 

Here’s some happy faces 

who won special prizes for 

their colouring and 

baking! 



Please remember these 

rules when on school 

grounds: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No dogs are allowed on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

       

 

 

No smoking or vaping on 

the school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please dismount bicycles 

and scooters when on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please park safely 

 around our school site and  

be considerate of our local 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

Extreme weather 

We will make every effort to keep the school open in the event of 

extreme weather. If school is closed, this information will be made 

available as soon as possible via the school’s text service, as well 

as on our website, ClassDojo and announcements on BBC Radio 

Nottingham. Do make sure we have up to date contact details for 

you and your signed up for ClassDojo! 

 

As it’s getting colder, do make sure children come to school with a 

warm, waterproof coat and suitable footwear. Children can wear 

wellies to school, but do bring them with school shoes to change 

into.  

 

Admissions Consultation 

Our admissions consultation is now open. The consultation will run 

from Monday 20th November 2023 to Monday 8th January 2024. 

Information is available on our website.  

 

Diary dates 

 

Wednesday 22nd – Friday 24th 
November 

Y6 
Residential at Edale 

Friday 24th November 
 

Whole school 
White Ribbon Day 

Thursday 7th December 
 

Whole school 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December  
3:00pm-4:30pm 

Whole school 
Christmas Fayre  

Wednesday 13th December 
Whole school 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Tuesday 19th &  
Wednesday 20th December 

EYFS 
Christmas Nativity 

Last day for pupils: Friday 22nd December 
Pupils return to school: Thursday 4th January 

 

Childcare costs 

Juggling work and life can sometimes be challenging. Available 

support with the costs of childcare can make this easier. 

 

We want our families to be aware of government support they can 

access when using our services. Check what help you might be 

eligible for www.childcarechoices.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

https://www.arnbrookprimary.net/our-school/admissions/
http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/


 

 

 


